
"One of the greatest gifts you can give is your time."

~ A Volunteer

Calling All Gardeners and Landscapers 

Our house parents need volunteers to join their seasonal garden 
cleanup crew. So if you love landscaping, preparing flowerbeds, have 
an eye for landscaping or beautifying outdoor spaces, or just raking 
leaves, then the cleanup crew is the perfect volunteer opportunity for 
you. Volunteer alone or round up your friends, neighbors, favorite Girl 
or Boy Scout Troops, and we'll provide the opportunity. Items such as 
mulch and plants are also needed. The first lawn and garden spring 
cleanup will be held the week of March 21. To find out how you can 
help, see our contact information listed below.

Volunteers Needed For 
Joe's Place Home And Garden



Handy Volunteers Needed

The Joe's Place house needs a little attention and sprucing up. 
Volunteers that can handle some heavy lifting or possess some handy 
skills are needed. We would appreciate your skills and time for indoor 
projects like hanging pictures, removing old furniture, and outdoor 
projects like power washing.

Our Mission

Joe’s Place offers homeless teenage boys in the 
Maplewood Richmond Heights School District a caring 
home environment that supports them for high school 
graduation, self-sufficiency, and positive transitions into 
their adult lives.

If you're interested in volunteering for either project,
please send an email to Matt McGaughey at matt@joesplacestl.org or 

call 314-446-1776 and leave a message.
Thank you!
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